
  Port of London - River Thames 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS      L8 of 2022 
 

20/06/2022 
Port of London Authority  

London River House, Royal Pier Road,  
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG 

STEPHANIE SMITH 

DEPUTY HARBOUR  

EXPIRY DATE: 15/07/2022 
TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 

 

All Current Notices to Mariners can be found here - http://www.pla.co.uk/ntm 

 

GRAVESEND REACH 
TILBURY LANDING STAGE 

WORKS 
 
 
On or about 22nd June 2022 contractors Delphini will commence jetty improvement works at 
Tilbury Landing Stage, on behalf of POTLL.  Operations will take place Monday-Friday 
between 0600 and 1800, with an expected completion date of 07th July 2022.  The chartlet 
below shows the approximate footprint of the works: 
 

 
 
 
The works will include lifting operations and operatives working on the water line, requiring 
vessels to pass with caution. 
Requests for vessels to proceed with caution or pass at slow speed will be made by London 
VTS on VHF ch.68, in accordance with the Port of London Authority’s Port Information Guide, 
under ‘London VTS’, section 4.  
Any further details will be broadcast by London VTS on channel 68.  

 

http://www.pla.co.uk/
http://www.pla.co.uk/ntm
https://pla.co.uk/Port-Information-Guide#L

